




BATTER UP


SJBB/SGFS NEWSLETTER 


Volume 2





Fun Facts





Interesting Info





Save the Date





Answer from last newsletter: Al Leiter is the first pitcher to win a game against every major league baseball team. 





Question: How many perfect games have been pitched in the major leagues?





Practice: Baseball is a game of failure. If you were to hit the ball 3 out of 10 times when at bat – you would be a super star!  





Hitting a baseball squarely on the barrel is one of the most difficult things to do.  Practice is extremely beneficial to the player who wants to improve. Practice with your team, but keep up the work at home as well. Here are some things that you can do: practice hitting into a net with a baseball tee, and use a pitch back to play catch when alone. 





There is a direct correlation between skills and drills work and how you perform during a game. The more you practice, the better the chances for improvement. Don't get discouraged.  Practice like you play, and respect the game.


  











Coach’s Corner: Al Leiter








There is a new pitch count system. Click on the link below to check it out.  Password: 2012spring


� HYPERLINK "http://summitnjsports.com/PagePassword.asp?tab=10578&page=33165&snid=eJGEY5O1V&org=summitnjsports.com" �http://summitnjsports.com/PagePassword.asp?tab=10578&page=33165&snid=eJGEY5O1V&org=summitnjsports.com�








Saturday, May 5th - Patriot’s Night (purchase tickets on our website)





Saturday, June 16th & Sunday, June 17th - Championship Weekend (Memorial Field)





We would like to thank the 220 plus parents who supported us last Friday night at the First Annual Fundraiser at the Elk’s Club. Thanks to all of you, the night was a HUGE SUCCESS! 





We would also like to give a big thanks to our donors!!  In addition, a special thank you to Al and Lori Leiter, and Rex and Michelle Ryan for the items they so generously donated! 





Mark the calendar for next year, because our big fundraiser will be back!





On another note, we have a fun family event to look forward to this weekend.  PATRIOT’S NIGHT is this Saturday night, May 5th. This is a great evening out for the younger kids, and features a PRE-GAME ON FIELD PARADE for all SJBB players and coaches.  Please be there by 6:20.  





Kids are encouraged to wear their jerseys to proudly represent their team. FIREWORKS will follow after the game!  It’s just a short drive to TD Bank Stadium, which is off of route 287 South (exit 13).  Buy your tickets today on our web site!














Tickets can be purchased directly on the website!





President’s Message: Drew Maldonado





League News





Support the Home Team:  Our High School baseball and softball teams need your support. There will be Varsity Baseball, Under the Lights, for the next two Tuesday Nights starting at 6:45 pm. Why not bring your family to a game to cheer on the players?





Softball: The first SGFS pitching clinic is well under way for third/fourth grade girls. Rich Vaccaro, Montclair State Head Coach, is running the clinic. This is a great opportunity for girls to learn the difficult technique of fast-pitch pitching.  Learning this skill, will in turn, help increase the level of play in our league.














